
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Debtor's Name.

Goodhand, Frederick
Arthur

Fryer, John

Hutchinson, Joseph...

Renshaw, George ...

Wood, William

r -

Corlett, William
Henry

Address.

Residing at 1, Seymour-
grove, Old Trafford. near
Manchester, and carrying
on business at 50A, Foun-
tain-street, Manchester,
formerly carrying on
business in partnership
with George Henry
Clarke (against whom a
separate Receiving Order
has now been made),
under the style of Good-
band and Clarke, at 50A,
Fountain-street aforesaid

33, Benson-street, Middles-
borough

Residing at 4, Matilda-
street, and carrying on
business at Elswick-road,
both in Newcastle-on-
Tyne

146, Main-street, Bulwell,
Nottingham

Watershed dings Saw Mills,
Clyde - street, Oldham,
Lancashire

Carrying on business at
the Queen's Hotel, Pem-
broke Dock, in the county
of Pembroke, and now
residing at Ferryside, in
the county of Carmarthen,
and lately residing at
Bush - street, Pembroke
Dock aforesaid

Description.

Grey Cloth Agent,
formerly Grey
Cloth Agent and
Merchant

Greengrocer

Hay and Straw
Dealer

Grocer

Joiner and Builder

Licensed Victual-
ler and Farm
Assistant

Court.

Manchester ...

Middlesborough

Newcastle - on -
Tyne

Nottingham ...

Oldham... ...

Pembroke Dock

No.

56
of 1901

9
of 1901

34
of 1901

33
of 1901

13
of 1901

9
of 1901

DateofFint
Meeting.

July 26, 1901

Aug. 2, 1901

July 26, 1901

July 26, 1901

July 26, 1901

Aug. 16, 1901

Hoar,

3.5 P.M.

3P.M.

11.30 A.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

12 noon

Plaoe.

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom -
street, Manchester

Official Receiver's
Office, 8, Albert-
road, Middles-
borough

Office of Official
Receiver, 30, Mos-
ley - street, New-
castle-on-Tyne

Official Receiver's
Offices, 4, Castle-
place, Park-street,
Nottingham

Bank • chambers,
Queen-street, Old-
ham

Temperance Hall,
Pembroke Dock

DateofP-bllc
Examination.

Sept. 2, 1901

Aug. 2, 1901

Aug. 15, 1901

Aug. 2, 1901

Sept. 20, 1901

Aug. 16, 1901

Hour.

11 A.M.

Place.

Court - house,
Quay - street,
Manchester

1

10.30 A.M.

11A.M.

10 A.M.

11 A.M.

11.30A.M.

Court - house,
North - street.
Middlesborough

Court - house,
Westgate-road,
Newcastle -on-
Tyne

County Court-
house, St.
Peter's - gate,
Nottingham

Court - house,
Church - lane,
Oldham

Temperance
Hall, Pem-
broke Dock

Date of Order,

for Summary
Administration.

July 10, 1901

July 10, 1901

July 16, 1901

July 17, 1901

July 15, 1901

July 15, 1901
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